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9th—12th Grade 

Upcoming Events 
 5/21: Virtual Talent 

Show 

 5/25: NO 

SCHOOL—

Memorial Day 

ADA 
4/20-4/23 

 

90% 
 

ADA = Average  

Daily Attendance 

At Sac High, we are  

tracking our ADA weekly 

and trying to meet our 

goal of 97% ADA each 

week! 

Can you sing, dance, juggle, do poetry, cook, draw, play a musical  

instrument, do a sports skill, or have some other special talent? Show it off at 

Sac High's Virtual Talent Show on May 21st for a chance to win a $50 Amazon 

gift card! You don’t have to be the best in the world, you just need to be Sac 

High’s best! Fill out your interest form in the announcements class on Google 

Classroom and return it by Friday, May 8th to be invited to try out. We are 

looking forward to seeing some fun secret talents from our Dragons!  

Virtual Talent Show 

Hello Sac High Dragons!  

Congratulations on completing our first four weeks of Quarter 4! I 

hope you are finding yourself in a groove and following a daily 

schedule and routine that works well for you! In a way it is so nice to 

have additional flexibility on when to learn and when to  

complete assignments but it is also a new challenge to be able to 

manage your time. We only have five full weeks left until the end of 

the school year! In the midst of this challenging time, please do not 

lose sight of your big goals. We will eventually be on the other side of 

this time and I want you all to be proud of the work you have done 

and the way you continued to prioritize yourself and your  

education. Please check your grades consistently and communicate 

frequently with your teachers if you are in need of support. Don't  

forget to attend Office Hours which are held every Monday, Tuesday 

and Thursday! Thank you for hard work!    
 

- Ms. Wehrly 

Follow the St. HOPE 

and Senate  

Instagram pages! 

@sthopeoakpark 

@sachigh.senate 

A special shout-out to Ayanna Boateng!  
Her announcements have been so great at bringing the 

Sac High community together and bringing positivity!  

Thank you, Ayanna! 

Most college admissions  

decisions are due THIS  

FRIDAY, 5/1! 

Schedule a college  

check-in with Mr. Marks by 

emailing him at  

collegecounselor@sachigh.org 


